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April 15, 2016 

 

Members of the Common Council: 

 

The following is being presented for your confirmation at the April 20 Council meeting: 

 

APPLETON REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

 

Appointment of one (1) member to fill the term vacated by Curt Detjen: 

 

TODD BROKL 

Remainder of 5-year term to expire November 2018 

 

Todd Brokl has been a resident of Appleton since 2003.  Originally from Southern Wisconsin, 

he married a Little Chute native which brought him to the Fox Valley.  Todd is currently 

working as a commercial banker for First National Bank Fox Valley in Appleton.  He earned his 

B.S. degree in Finance from Concordia University Wisconsin and has worked in the banking 

industry since January 2000.     

 

After moving to the area, he worked 12 years for US Bank in commercial lending for both the 

Appleton and Oshkosh markets.  Last April, Todd joined the commercial banking team for FNB 

Fox Valley.  The scope of his duties in commercial banking include servicing small- to medium-

sized businesses in the Fox Valley through business and real estate loans, cash management 

services and other specialized banking products including industrial revenue bonds.  These client 

relationships require financial analysis along with appropriate due diligence to be compliant with 

bank loan policy and regulations.  Todd is excited for the opportunity to serve on the Appleton 

Redevelopment Authority.  His banking experience and attention to detail will assist the 

Authority with local community projects.    

 

Todd’s organizational memberships include: Downtown Appleton Rotary Club, Faith Lutheran 

Church Board Member, and multiple volunteer coaching roles for his kids’ recreation teams.   

 

It is with pleasure that I make this recommendation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

TIMOTHY M. HANNA 

Mayor of Appleton 
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